
 

Thursday 12th January 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
  

      

As the Spring Term begins to pick up pace, we have been powering through a plethora 
of learning across our school. In this week's assemblies we focused on our goals for 
the year and whether we had managed to stick to them! Some of us had stuck firmly 
to our resolutions, whilst others of us, who were finding it challenging, were 
showing perseverance by sticking at it because it meant something to us. We spoke 
about goals often being things we focus on for a while and how they tend to drop off or 
fade away -- but unlike our goals, our PROUD values are part of who we are and how 
we live our lives, making sure we make the best possible choices for ourselves and 
others. This week, we spoke about kindness and the clear link that has to our 
value of Respect. 

If you have already made the move to follow us on Instagram, you will have seen posts 
about just some of the experiences we have had and the knowledge we have 
learnt and shared this term, along with some of the skills our children are developing, 
all the way from Nursery through to Year 6. If you haven't yet made the step to follow 
us, please do! You can find us on Instagram under the new name of 
'jameswolfeprimary', where we will continue to update our page with our latest learning. 
Through these posts we will upload photos and videos about how our children are 
demonstrating our PROUD values throughout their day.  

If you do not have an Instagram account, do not despair, you can still access our latest 
learning via our website, which can be found at the usual address 
(http://www.jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk). Here you will find a great deal of 
information, ranging from recent school letters through to how to purchase school 
uniform and our term dates. Please do take the time this weekend to have a look at 
our latest news posts in the 'News' section of our website.  

We continue to be incredibly PROUD of our children's learning and will be further 
celebrating their successes and achievements in school with you at home... so stay 
tuned!  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Raithby 

 

 

http://www.jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk/


 

 

  

 

 
Hi everyone, 

  

 
  
  
Our EGM will take place at Randall Place on Friday 20th January after drop-off. If you are 
interested in becoming a part of the Friends, in particular taking the role of Chair, please get 
in touch. If we cannot find a chairperson then we will have to dissolve the charity, which 
would result in an immeasurable loss to the school. 

 
Please follow/like us on Twitter/Facebook to find out more about what we do, as well as 
about upcoming social/fundraising events.  All are welcome!  
  

Email: friendsofJWS@gmail.com  
Facebook: https://en-gb.facebook.com/FJWSGreenwich 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/fjwsgreenwich 
   

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Spring Term 2023 

 

Tuesday 17th January -- Year 4 Choir Trip to Young Voices at the O2 

Wednesday 18th January -- Year 3 Oak Trip to Horniman Museum 

Wednesday 18th January -- Year 5 Jupiter & Neptune Trips to Maritime Museum 

Wednesday 18th January -- Girls' Football Fixture Day at Meridian Sports Ground 

Thursday 19th January -- Year 5 Earth & Mars Trips to Maritime Museum 

Friday 20th January -- FJWS EGM (9am, RP) 

Friday 20th January -- Year 2 Trip to Tower of London 

Tuesday 24th January -- Boys' Football Team 6-a-Side Match at St. Alfege PS 

Thursday 26th Jan. to Friday 27th January -- Year 6 Trips to Imperial War Museum 

Thursday 26th January -- Boys' Football Team Fixture Day  

Monday 30th January -- Year 3 Ash Trip to Horniman Museum 

Monday 30th Jan. to Friday 10th Feb. -- Year 5 Earth & Jupiter Daily Swimming 

Friday 3rd February -- Boys' Football Team Fixture Day  
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FRENCH LEARNING AT HOME 

To keep you having fun with French at home, James Wolfe has subscribed to 
Linguascope. Go to https://www.linguascope.com/ and                                                       

log in using the following details: 
 

 Username: jwrandall 
Password: twenty22 

Once you are signed in, click on the French flag in Elementary, then on any Galaxy 
you wish to explore.  You can 'skip' the next part if you like, then click on a 

planet and get straight on with the activities. And remember, there's                                  
not just French available, but other languages too! 

 

 

 
 

PROMPT ARRIVAL 

A punctual, settled start to the morning makes a significant difference to the quality 
of children's learning and the safety of all those around.                                                       

Please ensure pupils arrive on time for class. 

 

 

 
 

KEEPING OUR CHILDREN SAFE 

We remind all parents that the zig-zag lines outside our school buildings must not be 
parked on by parents for drop off or collection of children. We have had incidents 
outside both campuses and we ask all parents to help keep our children safe as 

they walk to and from our school. To this end, the Greenwich Road Safety 
Team have organised for police officers to patrol outside each campus. 

 

https://www.linguascope.com/


 

 
  

CARS IDLING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

We remind parents not to idle their vehicles outside the school, particularly in the 
evenings, when waiting for children to come out from after-school clubs or One 

World. The fumes contain a number of harmful gasses including carbon 
dioxide, which is bad for the environment and contributes towards climate change, 

as well as nitrogen dioxide, carbon monoxide and hydrocarbons,                               
which are linked to asthma and other lung diseases.  

 
Local authorities have the power to issue £20 fixed penalties for emission offences 

and stationary idling under The Road Traffic (Vehicle Emissions)                                
(Fixed Penalty) (England) Regulations 2002. 

 

 

 
 

GDPR SIGN-UP 

The school office regularly hears from parents who are not subscribed to the Weekly 
Wolfe mailing list and so are not up-to-date with school information. Due to GDPR 

regulations, any parent who has not given specific permission for us to use 
their email address to circulate school notices (including the Weekly Wolfe) will 

not receive them. If you are reading this on our website or are aware of anyone who 
is missing out, please use/forward them our sign-up                                                       

form at http://eepurl.com/duVNNr. 

 

 

 

 

 

Instagram 

 

Email 

 

Website 

 

SoundCloud 
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